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July 2025 

 
Greetings! 
 
With great pleasure and sincere appreciation, Deaf in Government (DIG) formally 
invites you to be a distinguished sponsor of the 2025 National Training Conference 
(NTC), to be held on Wednesday, November 12 through Friday, November 14, 2025, 
at the Marriott’s National Landing Hotel Crystal City Hotel (formerly Marriott Crystal 
City) in Arlington, Virginia. The conference will be followed by the DIG Holiday Party 
on the evening of Friday, November 14, 2025. 
 
The theme of this year’s conference, “Building Bridges: Connecting Leadership and 
Teams for a Stronger Future,” reflects shared commitment to fostering inclusive 
leadership, strengthening collaboration, and advancing the professional 
development of Deaf, Hard-of-Hearing, DeafBlind, and Late Deafened individuals in 
public service.  
 
Your generous sponsorship is instrumental in enabling us to deliver a high-quality, 
impactful event that will benefit attendees across all levels of government. We are 
honored to partner with your organization and are committed to ensuring that your 
involvement is both meaningful and aligned with your organizational objectives. 
 
We look forward to working closely with you in the coming weeks to coordinate 
your participation and maximize the value of your sponsorship. Should you have any 
questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
DIGConference@deafingov.org.  
 
Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your support. We are confident that, 
together, we will make the 2025 National Training Conference a truly memorable 
and successful event.  
 
Sincerely, 

Florence G. Rapozo 
DIG National Training Conference Co-Chair  
florence.rapozo@deafingov.org 
 
 
Sheema Merchant 
DIG National Training Conference Co-Chair  
sheema.merchant@deafingov.org 
 


